
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Vice Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Mayor Manny Cid  

 

Subject: Strategic Plan Review 

 

Date: December 10, 2019 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

 

To ensure that we have diversity of thought at the table during our 5 year strategic plan review retreat, I would 

like to direct staff to go to every Town committee to ask for recommendations on what should be in the plan and 

what shouldn't. Our committee members bring a wealth of experience and their feedback is invaluable. Their 

recommendations will be submitted by Town staff in writing during our retreat. 

 
 

 

Fiscal Impact: Minimal 

Guiding Principles: 1, 2, 3, 4, 14 

Objectives: 1, 2, 3, 5, 6 
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